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Holy Cross Children’s Ministry 

 

 

June 2023 
 

Contact: Izzy Armstrong-Holmes families.hce@gmail.com  
07464 611553 

   

WHAT’S ON FOR CHILDREN AND FAMILIES? 

Answer: a lot. So much that I can’t fit it all in! So I’ve focussed on events in the summer holidays. 

This first poster is a summary and there is more information in the following pages.  
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SAVE THE DATE 

 

Holy Cross Patronal Festival: 14-17 September. We are planning a variety of special services and events, 

including activities for children. Watch this space… 

European Folk Day: Saturday 23rd September. This is the inaugural European Folk Day, getting people from 

complete beginners to professional musicians involved in folk music. We’re hoping to host an afternoon 

event for families and a concert in the evening. 

Christmas Fayre and Lights Switch-On: Saturday 25th November. This is a huge community event hosted by 

Holy Cross. There is a Christmas market in the church hall and grounds, and live music in the church all 

afternoon. If you’re a musician and would like to be involved, please let me know! 

 

 

WEEKLY SERVICES 

Sunday: Eucharist 9am (a quiet, contemplative service) and 10:30am (a sung, all-age service) 

Wednesday: Eucharist 10:30am (a quiet, contemplative service) 

Thursday: Evening Prayer 5pm on Zoom. To join us, contact the Rector 

Friday: Toddler Church, 10:30-12:00 in term time, for 0-5s and their grown-ups 

1st Friday in month: Healing Service 2pm 

 

Our Rector, Stephen, sends out a monthly e-magazine with details of the services and events 

happening in the church, and news from our community. If you would like to receive this, please 

email Stephen. 

 

FROM THE HALL 

Our hall is available to hire for groups, parties, or events. The hall is situated behind the church 

and has a car park. There is more information on our website, including booking forms, or you can 

email hall@holycrossedinburgh.org for more information or to make a booking.  

 

ABOUT HOLY CROSS 

We are a Christian church. Everyone is welcome here, whether you are a person of faith or not. 
We hope that any contact you have with us will be a positive experience.  
We are an inclusive church. There is no discrimination on the basis of gender or disability or race 
or age or sexual orientation or social class.  
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